June 16, 1986

Mr. Fdward B. Korkoian, Chairman
St. Hagop Armenian Church

2211 Belleair Rd., #D
Clearwater, FL 33546

Bear Mr. Kerkoian:

Please ncote that we have received a $£500.00 donation from
Ms., Gloria Louise Korkoian of Somerset, NJ, for the St.
Hagop Armenian Church Building Fund in St. Petersburg,
Florida. The gift was sent on the occasion of the 45th
wedding anniversary of her parents.

The above amount will be kept in a restricted fund at the

Diocese hoping many others will also contribute for the
projsct

Very truly vours,

Michael M, Kermian
Director



